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February 4, 2021

Dear Child Care and Before- and After-School Program Colleagues,

Yesterday, the Minister of Education announced that in-person learning will resume for schools in Toronto on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. Additionally on this day, before- and after-school programs for school-age children will be permitted to reopen in TDSB schools. Emergency child care will remain available until and including February 12 to support eligible front-line workers. We ask that program operators please connect directly with the families in your programs so they are aware of your reopening plans.

Information about TDSB’s Return to In-Person Learning can be found on our website at www.tdsb.on.ca.

We appreciate your continued partnership as we all continue to work and navigate through this pandemic together. Please don’t hesitate to connect with our team should you have any questions. 
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Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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